
Budget Proposal #4 

June 12, 2018 

• On June 5th the Council unanimously adopted the total amount and structure for the FY19 Police 

Department compensation plan as proposed by Council Members Robinson and Fairbanks and 

presented by staff. 

• The Council directed staff to propose funding options for the Police Department compensation 

plan. 

• The Council directed staff to review and report on Utah S.B. 198 to determine if it gives the City 

the ability to save on dispatch fees that might be used to fund an updated Fire Department 

compensation plan for FY19. 

• The Council directed staff to draft a Fire Department compensation plan for FY19 including a 

funding proposal. 


